The Stanley Cup Cones to Scottsdal e
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EXTRA! EXTRA!

Mark your calendars for next Wednesday, August 29, as The Stanley Cup will be making an appearance at 18 Degrees at the Ice Den in
Scottsdale from 5pm to 7pm.

The Ice Den is thrilled to announce that Denver Wilson, a trainer with the Stanley Cup Champion L.A. Kings, will spend his “Day With The Cup”
at 18 Degrees Neighborhood Grill. Why the Ice Den, you might ask. Well, Wilson was a long-time employee with the Coyotes Ice Sports, and
wanted to give back to the community and minor hockey, Valley wide.

Guests who join in on the celebration can even have their picture taken with the Stanley Cup for a small fee of $5, all proceeds will go to the
Jukka Nieminen Children's Trust.

For more information, visit www.coyotesice.com.
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